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 Letter No: 66/2022 
 
 
 

24th November 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Carol Singing for Herts Young Homeless Charity 
 
Your child has been invited to take part in a Carol Singing event for the Herts Young 
Homeless Charity on Saturday 17th December at 10.30am in Christopher Place, St Albans.  
We will be singing for approximately 30 minutes and collecting money for the charity during 
this time. 
 
Students should meet staff at the gazebo in the centre of Christopher Place at 10.20am.  
They do not need to be in school uniform for this event but some Christmas hats or tinsel 
would help to create a festive atmosphere!  They will be finished by approximately 
11.10am. 
 
This is a great opportunity for us to support a local community fundraising event for what 
I am sure you will agree is a very important and worthwhile charity.  It is also a lovely 
opportunity for us to represent the school and perform in what is likely to be a very busy 
shopping area just before Christmas. 
 
Please complete the reply slip below to confirm your child’s attendance and return to me 
at school as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Emma Beaton 
Director of Learning: Music 

 

 
 

 

Student name ________________________________________ Tutor Group ________ 
 
I consent to my child attending the charity Carol Singing event on Saturday 17th 
December at Christopher Place, St Albans. 
 
Signed _____________________________________    Date ____________ 
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